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OREGON ASSOCIATION OF
LATINO ADMINISTRATORS

How can the Oregon Association of Latino Administrators (OALA) work for you?
Join us today!

For an annual fee of $700.00 your institution can become one of OALA’s Institutional Members. With this
membership, your institution’s website will be linked to the "Institutional Members" section of OALA’s
website, linking visitors to your site. You will be able to advertise openings, solicit potential hires, as
well as share information on the work that you are doing with the hundreds of visitors to the OALA
website.

In addition, Institutional Members will have their organization highlighted in OALA publications, and this
year you will be given 5 FREE slots to the 2017 Winter Conference scheduled for February 10th - 11th
at the University of Oregon, Eugene, Oregon. Conference registration is $150.00 so your organization
will save $50.00 by becoming an institutional member.

Do not miss out on this opportunity to align your institution with the Oregon Association of Latino
Administrators. Your affiliation with OALA will send a message to all that you embrace diversity,
understand the changing demographic trends in Oregon, and that you are ready to work together in
creating a promising future for Oregon’s Latino youth.

___ Yes, we would like to join OALA.
Organization Name:
Address:
Type of organization:
Number of employees:
Phone Number:
Web address:
Contact Person:
Email address:
_____ Payment Included ______Please send us an invoice

Please make checks payable to OALA and return payment along with this form to:
OALA, PO Box 310, Cornelius, Oregon 97113



